7> entravision

March 30, 2021

EEOQ Staff

Policy Division

Media Bureau

Federal Communications Commission
45 L Street, N.E.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  Station KLOB(FM)
Thousand Palms, California

FIN: 40518

RESPONSE TO AUDIT NOTICE

Dear Sir:

Entravision Holdings, LLC (“Entravision”), the license of Station KLOB(FM),
Thousand Palms, California, is hereby responding to the Commission’s EEO Audit Notice, dated
February 25, 2021, in connection with the operation of Station KLOB. In response thereto,
Entravision wishes to report the attached, requested information concerning KLOB, to the
Commission.

Entravision, through an officer of the licensee’s parent, hereby declares under
penalty of perjury that the foregoing statements are true and correct, to the best of its
information, knowledge and belief.

Should there be any questions in regard hereto, please communicate with
Entravision’s communications counsel: Barry A. Friedman, Thompson Hine LLP, Suite 700,
1919 M Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20036. His email address is
barry.friedman @thompsonhine.com.

Respectiplly submitted,

Alexander K. LaBrie

Executive Vice President, Global Human
Resources and Risk Management
Entravision Communications Corporation
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